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Bringing Recovery 
into Hospitals

Although COVID-19 cases are finally on the decline, 
Michigan healthcare providers continue to battle an 
ever-growing overdose epidemic. According to new data 
from the CDC, the U.S. saw 90,000 overdose deaths in 
2020; the most on record since the CDC started tracking 
those statistics in 1999.

Now, supported by recent legislation and grants from 
the state, our healthcare providers are working to 
improve the level of care for those affected by Substance 
Use Disorders (SUDs) and eradicate long-ingrained 
stigma that compromises care for patients in need.

At our August Family Forum, Washtenaw FAN will host a 
panel of experts representative of some of Michigan’s 
largest healthcare systems who are committed to 
changing the way we view and treat SUDs. Join us for 
this engaging discussion on much needed SUD-treat-
ment reform and learn how health systems can use 
empathetic, evidence-based treatments to go beyond 
treating overdoses, and to treat the underlying disease 
of addiction, as well.

 

  

Monday, August 9th

7:00 PM EST

Virtual Forum

Zoom Webinar

Featuring physicians and 
healthcare experts from

http://bit.ly/wfan0821

Learn More & Register At:

LIVE
Forum

How our regional healthcare providers are responding to the 
substance misuse crisis

What can you expect when you or your family member 
comes to one of our region’s emergency rooms or is hos-
pitalized with a substance use issue? The answer to that 
question has come into greater focus as Michigan health-
care providers battle an ever-growing overdose epidemic.

A hospital visit often signifies a moment of crisis — either 
an overdose or a medical crisis that is exacerbated by 
substance use disorder (SUD). Health systems, like society 
in general, have long been associated with stigma around 
SUDs — which negatively impacts the quality of care 
patients receive. Across our region, healthcare profes-
sionals are working to tackle this stigma so that all 
patients are treated with the dignity they deserve.

At our August Family Forum, Washtenaw FAN will host 
a panel of experts representative of some of Southeast 
Michigan’s largest healthcare systems who are committed 
to changing the way we view and treat SUDs. Join us for 
this engaging discussion on much-needed SUD-treat-
ment reform and learn how health systems can use 
empathetic, evidence-based treatments to help set 
those in crisis on a path to recovery.


